VINE GROVE ELEMENTARY SCHOOL

SBDM COUNCIL MINUTES  (Rough Draft)

September 13, 2005

The regular meeting of the Vine Grove Elementary SBDM Council met at 3:05 p.m. in the school media center. Members present were Mrs. Cindy Vowels, Mrs. Kim Wood, Mr. Rick Bennett, Mr. Darryl Murray, Mrs. Lora Schell, and Mr. Lonnie Dennis. Mrs. Butler was absent. Mrs. Cathy Bruce was the recording secretary. 

 Mr. Murray made a motion to approve the Agenda. Mrs. Vowels seconded the motion. There was no further discussion. Motion unanimously carried. (06.17) 
Mr. Bennett made a motion to approve the Minutes from the August 9 and August 26, 2005 meetings. Mrs. Wood seconded the motion. There was no further discussion. Motion unanimously carried. (06.17) 

REPORTS

CATS 6 Norm Test – Mr. Dennis discussed our CATS 6 Norm Test.  He reported that our third grade students performed better than projected in every area, except math computation. This is the last year we will have this test.

Budget – After reviewing the July and August budgets, Mr. Bennett made a motion to approve them. Mr. Murray seconded the motion. There was no further discussion. Motion unanimously carried. (06.18)

Committee Reports – The SBDM Council reviewed the Minutes of all the Committees.

Accelerated Reader Program – An ad hoc committee made recommendations to amend and improve our Accelerated Reader Program. 

Accident Report – The SBDM Council reviewed the accidents. We have sent requests to the maintenance department to fix put in our new slide. They will get to it as soon as possible.

2004-05 Annual SBDM Report – The council reviewed the annual SBDM Council report that is given to Dr. Hughes for the 2004-05 school year.

MEETING DATE AND TIME

Because of our fall break, the next SBDM Council meeting will be held on Tuesday, October 18th at 3:00 p.m. in the school media center.

INFORMATION

Our fourth grade classes are now departmentalized. Mr. Brown teaches social studies, Mrs. Webb teaches science, Ms. Whelan teaches reading, and Mrs. Wood teaches math. The HCS ISD personnel visit our school and they share with Mr. Dennis what they observe. 

We are in the process of writing a new school-wide reading plan. It is a more traditional way of teaching. Students will be reading more basals, texts, and anthologies. There will also be more whole and small groups. 

MAP Testing (math) will start the week of September 26th.

AGENDA ITEMS

Some of the agenda items for the October SBDM Council meeting will be CATS scores, budget, committee reports, and accident reports.

ADJOURN

Mr. Murray made a motion to adjourn at 3:35 p.m. Mr. Bennett seconded the motion. There was no further discussion. Motion unanimously carried. (06.19)

